UNICAP MODARABA

Islamic Financial Institution-NBFI

Ref.: UCAPM/PSX/1112/24

December 11, 2024

Hafiz Maqsood Munshi,

Head Listed Companies Compliance-(RAD)
Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited

Stock Exchange Building

Stock Exchange Road

Karachi.

Dear Sir,

Sub: Your letter No. PSX/Gen /1796 Dated December 06.,2024

Respected Sir,

Please refer to your letter #PSX/Gen/1796 dated December 06,2024 regarding Unusual Movement in volume of the
certificates of Unicap Modaraba UCAPM,wherein you have referred to Section 97 of Securities Act 2015 and clause
5.6.3 of PSX Regulations.

We are pleased to give our pointwise reply on the matters mentioned in your letter: 5

1.We are not aware of any matter or development which is or may be relevant to the unusual movement

2.In continuation of the above we hereby verify and confirm that we are not aware of any such matter or

development.

Further there exists no material/price sensitive information that is likely to effect the price or volume of the

certificates.
This is for your kind information and record as desired.
A hardcopy of the same will be dispatched to you today.

Thanks & Regards

e

Head Compliance

6-M/2, Block — H, Gulberg — II, Lahore, Pakistan




